May 30, 2017

Ms. Amy C. Yeldell

Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety
1313 Sherman Street, Suite 215

Denver, CO 80203

Dear Ms. Yeldell;

RE: Silt Pit - M-1979-202-SG
Corrective action response

Per our conversation I am requesting an extension for filing
the Technical Revision report required in the corrective actions

section of your March 3, 2017 Inspection Report. We need
additional time to complete the necessary changes that were to be
submitted by May 22, 2017. We request that the report filing

deadline be extended to June 22, 2017 and will commit to filing
it as soon as we have it done. Steve O’Brian of Environment, Inc
will be preparing the report. He may have questions and is
authorized to contact you if needed. His phone number is (303)
423-7297 or e-mail Environment- inc@outdrs.net.

Thank you for your help on this and if you have any
questions please call me.

Sincerely

Eric Frei,
Vice President

(a{: Environment, Inc.
Amy Yeldell - via e-mail
file



